
COLUMBUS I CLEVELAND

CINCINNATI-DAYTON

BRICKER & ECKLER LLP

www.bricker.com

info@bricker.com

Thomas J. O’Brien

614.227.2335

tobrien@bricker.com

6095296v1

January 18, 2013

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Administration/Docketing
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: Commissions Review of OAC Chapter 4901:1-22,
Case No. 12-2051-EL-ORD

Dear Ms. McNeal:

By this letter, the Ohio Hospital Association (“OHA”) expresses its support
of the supplemental comments filed by Fosdick & Hilmer, Inc. on January 31,
2013. The OHA urges the Commission to act on the recommendations
reflected in Fosdick & Hilmer’s supplemental comments.

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Thomas J. O’Brien

cc: Parties of record via electronic service
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